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Dear Coroner Mary Hassell,   Re: Liam Floyd SEAGER  We refer to the Prevention of Future Deaths report in respect of Liam Floyd Seager dated 17th February 2020.   We are all saddened and shocked by this unfortunate incident and our thoughts are with his loved ones.   Tower Hamlets Council has produced detailed plans for new pedestrian phases to be incorporated into the signalled junction of the A12 / Wick Lane to provide protected pedestrian crossing.  These have been discussed with the Police and TfL and it is recognised that the railings around the crossing landing points at the top of the slip roads provide an additional deterrent to pedestrians seeking to cross the A12. The railings will also provide space for additional signage indicating that pedestrians are not permitted to walk along the A12.  These works will commence once approval is secured from TfL to close the A12 slip roads for 4 days to facilitate the necessary footway widening work. Those approvals are being sought as matter of urgency.   Yours sincerely  

 
Chief Executive 




